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28 February 2023

Dear Families
Year 7 Reward Trip — Scott Cinema, East Grinstead — Wednesday 22 March 2023

It is with great pleasure that | would like to invite your child to the cinema to watch Puss in Boots at Scott
Cinema in East Grinstead on Wednesday 22 March 2023. Your child has achieved a total of 20 achievement
points since we launched our Sackville Values on Monday 16 January 2023.

Students will leave school at 12.30pm in full school uniform and walk in tutor groups to the cinema in the
town centre accompanied by tutors and staff. The film will start at 1.00pm and finish at 3.00pm.

Students who need to leave the cinema to catch school buses will leave early and will be accompanied back
to school. The hope is that most students will make their own way home from the cinema. If you would like
your child to be walked back to school, please indicate this on the google form attached to this letter.

If your child would rather not attend the trip, this is absolutely fine and they will receive additional activities
in school.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £5.00 which will cover the cost of the film and exclusive
use of 2 screens. We are also offering the option to have a drink and small popcorn for an additional £3.00.

I must however tell you that as the school cannot bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless
parents who are able to, are willing to contribute.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant, we can use that to
pay for the cost of the trip. Please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe (hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk) if you do
not wish us to do this. There is also the facility for you to make a contribution should you wish to.

The £5.00 payment should be made via the My Child at School app, by Friday 10 March 2023 please, and if
your child would like popcorn and a drink, this should also be paid via the MCAS app by selecting the option
from the drop down box.

We would also ask that you complete the parental consent form HERE.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be
found on our website. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.

| look forward to a great afternoon.
Yours sincerely

Mr J Endersby
Leader of Year 7
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